

Herne Bay Infant School

NEWSLETTER



http://www.herne-bay.kent.sch.uk

28th September 2018

Dates to Remember

- Week Commencing Monday 1st October Year 1 Invite a Grandparent in Speak to Class Teacher
- Wednesday 3rd October Year R Reading Morning and Workshop 8.40-9.00 in Class/9.00-9.30 Workshop
- NEW Thursday 4th October 2018 School Dinner Taster Day NEW
- Week Commencing Monday 8th October Year 2 Sponsored 'Readathon'
- Monday 8th October Parents Evening Year R 1.30pm-5.00pm
- Tuesday 9th October Parents Evening Year 1 & 2 1.30pm-5.00pm
- Tuesday 9th October Year 1 Autumn Park Walk 10.00am Tigers/Monkeys 11.00am Zebra/Parrot
- Wednesday 10th October Parents Evening All Year Groups 4.00pm-7.00pm
- Tuesday 16th October School Nurses in for Flu Immunisations
- Tuesday 16th October Seashells Nursery Rhyme Challenge 11.00am/2.45 pm
- Tuesday 16th October Year 1 Cake Sale in Classes. Cake Donations needed.
- Thursday 18th October Year 1 Fabulous Finisher Parents in to sing songs.
- Thursday 18th October Year 2 Fabulous Finisher Herne Bay Day Build It!
- Thursday 18th October Harvest Festival at Christchurch 9.30am KS1 Only not Year R Parents Welcome
- Friday 19th October Year R Nursery Rhyme Challenge 2.30pm

THANK YOU

Thank you to all the parents and carers who came into school and helped our Year 2 Classes explore our locality. We couldn't have managed these trips without your support.

Thank you.

South Room Community Centre

A Community Hub for Herne Bay.
The South Room Community Centre, William Street, Herne Bay, is open three mornings a week to offer free computer access to anyone wishing to job search, write CV's, apply for jobs or benefits.

There is the opportunity to talk through any difficulties you may be having and to be put in touch with the most appropriate agency for your situation. Drop in for a free tea or coffee and see how we can help.

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday: 9.30-12.30

School Dinner Taster Day

On **Thursday 4th October 2018**we would like to invite every child
to have a taster school dinner. We have a
special, one off, American themed menu for
the day. Your child's teacher will also be eating
lunch with their class.

If your child has a hot school meal you do not need to do anything. If your child either brings their own packed lunch or has a school packed lunch, then you will need to book a lunch via the school office. This needs to be done by Wednesday 3rd October 2018.

Pick Up

Please can we remind parents that if the class teacher needs to talk to you or you need to talk to the class teacher at the end of the school day, you will need to wait until the other children have been dismissed safely.

Our Stars of the Week



Evan

Parrot

Learning – for his learning and great participation in maths.

Erin

Monkey

Co-operation – for her co-operation in the classroom and helping her friends.

Harry D

Tiger

Perseverance – for persevering with his handwriting to improve it.

Bentley

Zebra

Learning – for his attitude to learning in Read, Write Inc and tasks completed.

Beau

Bee

Kindness – for always showing kindness to everyone in Bee Class.

Oliver S

Butterfly

Learning – for the investigations he made around his locality.

Frankie-Blue

Dragonfly

Learning – for sharing lots of great facts about materials in our science lessons.

Connor H

Ladybird

Learning – he has worked hard to manage his distractions to get the most out of his learning.

School Council

Our Class Representatives are: -

Zebras

Millie and Oscar

Tigers

Rico and Maggie

Monkeys

Ollie and An

Parrots

Will and Martha

Bees

Lexi and Hayden

Butterflies

Ben and Demi

Dragonflies

Mia and Cole

Ladybirds

Ivy and Jake

Year 2 School Council have an exciting opportunity to come – details to follow.

Lunchtime Buddies Scheme

Our buddies this week were:

Jack and Eva

Bee Class

Illenia and Lacey Ladybird Class

Talia and Stanley Dragonfly Class

Chris and Lilly Butterfly Class

Child Safety Online

Social networking is hugely popular. Many young children are sophisticated in the way they use websites and apps, accessing them from a range of devices including smartphones and tablets.

Social media like all forms of public communication, comes with some risks. Not all of these risks turn into problems; and if children never face any risks, they never learn how to deal with them. By helping your child understand what the risks are, you can play a big part in preventing them from turning into problems. Please look at the following website for information.

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/49000/1/Social_Media_Guidance_UKCCIS_Final_18122015.pdf.pdf